
 

 

 Ector County Independent School District 
  
 
 Action Page 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Dr. Stephanie Howard, Deputy Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF REVISIONS TO  

DC(LOCAL) EMPLOYMENT PRACTICES 
 
DATE: July 21, 2020         
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
ECISD would like to request the Board to approve the revisions to 
DC(LOCAL)Employment Practices.  This revisions to DC(LOCAL) changes the Board’s 
level of approval for  employment of Contractual employees.  With this revision, 
principals, executive directors and up would be brought to the Board for approval. 
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Administrative Recommendation: 
 
Approval of  the Revisions to DC(LOCAL) Employment Practices 
 
 
 


